Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 126

2 March 2022

To whom it may concern
Re: No extension needed to the Emergency Bill ( until 31 Oct 2022)
| hereby state that | do not want the Extension to the Emergency Bill until the 31 October.

This bill should not be extended for the following reason:
1. The total number of people that have died of Covid in Queensland is very small thus
not requiring an extension of the Emergency Bill.
2. The number of people that have had Covid is small compared to what was predicted.
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.
4. The fact that the health minister Mr Gerrard publicly announced that Omicron is like
the flu and that most people will have a mild reaction.
5. Many people have lost their jobs and all they want to do is to go back to work and
earn a living to support their family.
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For all the above reason plus | am sure there are many more there is no need to extend the
Emergency Bill till Oct 2022.

Karen Singery
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